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I live on concord Rd. When I moved here in2012. I was happy because there was bus stops 
almost at my front door. I need to be close to public transport because I can't walk very far. 
I'm 71 and have several health problems. I can't make it to the new bus stop. Its just too far. 
A. Lot of people here are in the same position. Also My Dr is in five Dock I have to go often 
and i used to changed buses at. Majors Bay Rd to the 439.which took me to the front door 
of medical centre. Now that's 3 buses because the 502 only go to the top of five Dock. 
Makes life really hard. I wish the people sitting in their offices making these decisions would 
think about others not so lucky to drive 
Thank you 
 


